
                                                                        
28th June 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians  

 

ROOKERY FARM VISIT 

 

As part of our theme on ‘Blooming Marvellous’, we would like to take the children to Rookery Farm 

in Stoke Bruerne on Thursday 18th July 2019.  The focus of this trip will be ‘Learning about living 

things’.  We will be looking at how plants and animals change over time and how a farm works.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £12.00 and will take place during school time. The coach will leave at 

9:30am and return at 3:00pm, in time for the children to be collected as normal.  The children will 

need a packed lunch (in a disposable bag) and suitable footwear, sun hat & sun cream in case of sun 

and a coat in case of rain.    

 

Children in receipt of Pupil Premium can use their vouchers to pay for the trip. Talk to Mrs Adams in the 

school office, to find out if your child qualifies for Pupil Premium. 

Please return the form and payment, which can be cash or cheque made payable to The Grange 

School, by Monday 8th July 2019.   

 

If you would like to order your child a school packed lunch, please complete the attached form.  If 

you will be bringing a packed lunch from home, please indicate on the attached form.  

 

Please speak to your child’s teacher if you have any questions / concerns. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Year One Team 

✂---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEAR ONE – ROOKERY FARM VISIT 

 

I give / do not* give permission for  

 

Child’s name: _________________________________ Class: _____________ 

 

to participate in the visit to Rookery Farm on Thursday 18th July 2019. 

 

Emergency Contact Name and Number: _____________________________________ 

 

Medical Conditions (including allergies):  

 
I have enclosed the contribution of £12.00.   

                

 

 


